
August 2017  Committee Report 
 
Club Captain 
 
The club retained its regional champion status and qualified for the final of the Yvette Baker 
Trophy at Calke Park on the 21st May. The YBT final  was on the 2nd July at Druridge Bay 
Country Park, Northumberland. After 3 recounts the LEI junior squad achieved its best ever 
result, 3rd place. After 9 counters, we were drawing with DEE so the 10th placed rule 
decided our placing. The difference on the 10th counter was 1 point . 
 
We are hoping to have 2 teams in this years Peter Palmer Relays on the 10th September 
being held at Sutton Park. 
 
 
Club Shop 
3 new tops wanted from various members, none in stock - Need to order from Bryzos (new 
name for Siven) 
 
 
Social Media 
Facebook Page - 405 Page Likes (up 8 Likes), Weekly average reach of 126 people  
Facebook Group - 60 Club Members 
Twitter - 122 followers (up 10 followers) 
 


